Dear President Obama,

Hi! My name is_____________. I am _____years old and am an  American living overseas. I live in Qatar and go to __________.  I  attend the Americana program at the US Ambassador’s house with Mrs. Ellie Le Baron and just learned about the Pony Express and the USPS. I hope to hear from you soon.  Thank you for serving our country.

Sincerely,

_________________

President Barack Obama

The White House

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW

Washington, DC 20500

Dear President Obama,

Please find enclosed letters from the American children who attended the “Pony Express and the USPS” program provided by the Americana Committee in Doha, Qatar.  
Americana Committee is headed by Mrs. LeBaron, the wife of the U.S. Ambassador to Qatar and comprised of members from the U.S. Embassy family and the American community in Qatar. Americana provides educational programs to American children so that they can learn about our country and its history and culture, as well as the Pledge of Allegiance and our national anthem.  

We would be grateful if you could please provide individual responses to the enclosed letters from the American children.  They are very much looking forward to hearing back from you.

Thank you for your service to our country.

Sincerely,

_________________

Americana Committee
